WI CHMM Chapter Tour & Meeting



Friday, April 19, 2024

3:00 PM at
Lakefront Brewery
1872 North Commerce Street, Milwaukee, WI
Tour Fee: \$16



Join the WI CHMM Chapter as they visit the Lakefront Brewery and take an environmental tour.

Lakefront Brewery has a strong focus on sustainability. In 2021, the brewery was awarded a Green Professional Designation from the Green Masters Program with a score of 303 across 9 categories including energy, carbon/greenhouse gases, water, waste management, transportation, supply chain, education and outreach, and workforce and governance. Please join us to learn more about the brewery's green aspects of the business and enjoy some delicious beer while you are at it!

Registration Due by Monday, April 15th

For additional information, contact Becky Lane, <u>Becky.Lane@hydrite.com</u> or the FET office at 262-437-1700, info@fetinc.org

Parking on Commerce Street is free and unrestricted if you do not leave your car there overnight. There is a small parking lot on the northeast side of the building that contains disabled parking spaces if needed. Please be aware of pedestrians while driving and parking. Use of a rideshare, public transportation, or a designated driver is highly recommended if consuming alcohol. Do not drink and drive! Tour includes 4 pours (8 oz. each) of Lakefront Brewery beer and a souvenir pint glass to take home with you. Tour participants must be 21+ years old with a valid, unexpired ID.

Registration Form for WI CHMM Chapter Lakefront Brewery Tour/ Meeting • April 19, 2024 Tour Fee: \$16

Name:		Company:		
Address:				Zip:
Phone:	Email:			
Payment Options:	Check Enclosed	Please Invoice	Credit Card* (Mail/Fax/Phone ONLY)	
Credit Card#:		Name on Card:	Exp. Date:	Security Code:

Reservations due by Monday, April 15th. REGISTRATION OPTIONS: Mail this form to FET, W175N11081 Stonewood Dr Ste 203, Germantown, WI 53022; go to www.fetinc.org to register online; fax this form to 262-437-1702; or call 262-437-1700 for personal assistance. Cancellations for refunds must be received by Monday, April 15th. If you fail to attend and do not cancel, you are liable for the entire registration fee. A substitute may be sent. Check payable to FET. Please call the FET office at 262-437-1700 or check the website at www.fetinc.org in the rare event that the tour will be canceled due to bad weather or other emergency.